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Dear Dr. Macchi:

IEEE Working Group 802.16 has, for the past two years, been developing a Recommended Practice
Document concerning the coexistence of Broadband Wireless Access Systems in the general frequency
range of 10-66 GHz. This activity has reached the stage whereby a stable draft document is now the subject
of a Working Group Letter Ballot. We expect to finalize the document early next year.

In considering the global applicability of the Recommended Practice, contributions from ETSI Working
Group TM4 have been considered in the development of the draft. These contributions have resulted in a
short explicit extract from ETSI Draft EN301-390 V1.1.1 appearing in section of the draft on “Unwanted
Emissions.”

IEEE 802.16 is seeking approval for inclusion of this copyrighted extract pursuant with the existing
agreement on copyright between ETSI and the IEEE Standards Association (see
<http:/ieee802.org/16/liaison/bran/IEEE_ETSI.pdf>).

Sincerely,

Dr. Roger B. Marks
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access

cc: Jim Carlo, Chair, IEEE 802 LAN/MAN Standards Committee
Susan Tatiner, IEEE Standards Association
Marco Spini, ETSI TM4 Secretary
Bernnt Mattson, ETSI TM4 Technical Officer (ETSI Secretariat)
Barry Lewis, ETSI WG-TM4 Liaison to IEEE 802.16
Marianna Goldhammer, IEEE 802.16 Liaison to ETSI WG-TM4

Attachment:  extracted ETSI material

Roger Marks
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